
From: Brian Horton <brian.horton@o2design.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 202112:36 PM 

To: Gonzalez, Troy C. <Troy.Gonzalez@calgary.ca> 

Subject: [EXT] RE: LOC2020-0147 CPC Withdrawal 

Hi Troy, 

Further to our phone call yesterday, we are requesting that item LOC2020-0147 be pulled from the 

Thursday's CPC agenda. Our client has decided to make further changes to the building design that 

we would like to discuss with both the community association and neighbouring land owners with 

the hope of getting their support prior to CPC and Council. 

At this time, we don 't have a target date for CPC. I will be in touch when we have a better idea of 

when we would like to come back. 

If you need any further information, please let me know. 

Brian 

Brian Horton 
Principal 
02 Planning+ Design Inc. 
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